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Major General of the Continental Army 
Born 1742--Died 1786 

 

Be A Volunteer! 
 
The Greene County Historical Society needs your help. We need additional volunteers to take a once a month, 2½ 
hour morning or afternoon shift on Fridays and Saturdays, to keep the doors open at the museum, currently in the 
Old Jail in Stanardsville. We will need at least the same number or more people when we open 360 Main Street. 
Without more volunteers we might need to cut back to one day a week, which would be a pity when we have so 
much to offer. 

Museum-minding has something for everyone who enjoys local history. Many of the wonderful current group of 
volunteers are new to this area and have found their shift to be a great opportunity to become better acquainted with 
the history of Greene County; our research books and genealogy collection provide lots of interesting reading. And 
those who are from here enjoy being surrounded by items that resonate with their own past. It is a special delight to 
meet the people who walk in the door – after all, you are there because you are interested, and they have come in 
because they too want to know more about this special place. Training is given. Scheduling takes place by email so 
we must reluctantly say that being able to communicate that way is a necessity. But it is the only one, besides having 
an interest in Greene County history! For members without email, there are many other ways to help – please call 
985-1409 if you would like to volunteer in another capacity. Please help us to keep our doors open for continued 
public service. Write to info@greenehistory.org and we’ll get you set up – and thank you! 
 
Visit our website – www.greenehistory.org and like us on Facebook – www.facebook.com/greenehistory.org 
 
Upcoming Events 
We will have our much-anticipated Annual Dinner on March 16, once again at the Rosebrook Inn, 
beginning at 4:00 pm. The cost of the dinner will be $27:00 per person, and your cancelled check is your 
reservation receipt. Please join us at what has become an event that unites old friends and new for an 
evening of good food and conversation. Send payment to us at PO Box 185, Stanardsville VA 22973 by 
March 6th. 
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Annual Meeting 

Our annual meeting will take place on Sunday May 18th, beginning at 4:00 Pm, in the Greene 
County Court House in Stanardsville. As well as a short business meeting, Donna Shifflett and 
Peggy Moyers will present a program about Nathanael Greene, his life and times. Donna’s 
research into George Washington’s most trusted aide has taken her across the country, and we 
can be sure to learn things we didn’t know before in this fascinating program. Members and non-
members alike are welcome to attend, although only members in good standing at the time of the 
meeting will be voting on measures before the Society during the business meeting. 

President’s Message 
 
Greetings to all members and friends of the Greene County Historical Society. We have such a 
full newsletter this time that I will be very brief. We had a great turnout in mid-December for our 
Open House at 360 Main Street, and you will find elsewhere in these pages an update on 
progress there – we are about to let the contract for Phase 2, which is the main work of 
converting the garage into the Linwood Rhodes Wildlife Art Gallery. If you are able, do come to 
one of our great programs this year. We are commemorating the 150th anniversary of ‘The Battle 
of Stanardsville” on February 28th, at the Courthouse, starting at 7:00 pm, with a program by 
noted Civil War expert Harold Woodward.  And at our Annual Meeting on May 18th the program 
will be an exploration of Nathanael Greene’s life and times.   
 
Nominating Committee Report 
 
A Nominating Committee composed of Bill Jones, Jackie Pamenter and Cheryl Ragland 
presented a potential Bylaw change to the February Board meeting. This Bylaw change would 
enable the Society to have an additional category of Director, namely Director Emeritus, a non-
voting position to be bestowed on retiring or retired board members who, in the unanimous 
opinion of the Board, have made significant contributions to the advancement of the mission of 
the Society. The Bylaw change requires a membership vote at the Annual Meeting on May 18th. 
Three potential board and officer vacancies were identified: the terms of Directors Julie Dickey 
and Bill Jones will be coming to an end, as will that of Vice-President Joann Powell. Both Julie 
and Bill are stepping down and we thank them for their diligent service, in Julie’s case for many 
years. Joann has also served for many years. While she is willing to continue to serve, her re-
election requires notice and a special vote at the Annual Meeting. The relevant bylaw is: 
"Section 4. A person who has been elected as president or vice president or to the board of 
directors for two consecutive terms, shall not be nominated to the same office unless one year 
elapses between the end of his last term and the beginning of the term for which he is nominated, 
provided, however, that this limitation may be waived by a two-thirds vote of those voting at a 
regular or special meeting of the society after prior written notice to society members of such 
proposed waiver." In addition, members and volunteers Bobby Rhodes and Troy Harlow have 
generously agreed to have their names put forward to fill the open Director positions and 
complete our slate, which will be voted on at the Annual Meeting on May 18th. 
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Battle of Stanardsville 
 

Unlike 1864, 2014 is not a leap year. To commemorate the 150th anniversary of the Battle of 
Stanardsville (February 29th and March 1st, 1864), author Harold Woodward will give a 
presentation on Friday, February 28, 2014, at 7:00 PM at the Greene County Courthouse in 
Stanardsville. All are welcome to attend, and we hope for a great turnout for this acclaimed 
expert on the Civil War, especially as it pertains to Central Virginia. 
 

 
 
 

Membership Renewal Time is Here! 
 

Please don’t forget to renew your membership in the Society – membership dues pay for 
programs, acquisitions, collections maintenance and many other things. Use the form at the end 
of this newsletter – if you receive it by mail, the expiration date of your membership is shown on 
the address label. If you are reading this online and are unsure of when your membership expires, 
drop us a note at info@greenehistory.org and we’ll let you know. Drop us a note anyway – we’d 
love to hear from you. You can easily renew online at our website – www.greenehistory.org and 
pay by credit card through our secure site. 
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Status Report --- 360 Main Street 
 
Work has been progressing, with the near completion of the Phase I preparation of our new home 
at 360 Main Street.  
 
The old one car garage has been removed to allow for a handicapped parking area along with the 
removal of some small trees and shrubs bordering the east property line to allow for increased 
line of sight entering and exiting the driveway. (Photos 1 & 2) 
 
A parking lot has been graded and gravel installed at the rear of the property. (Photo 3) 
 
The Nathaniel Greene Construction Co. is putting the finishing touches on the remaining 
concrete work to repair the driveway stanchions. (Photo 4) 
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